
Apply through your school district.

Need internet  
access for  

virtual school  
and homework? Is your  

internet  
too slow for 

learning  
at home?

Get FREE  internet access to your home!

No payments or 
financial information  
from families required.

How it works 1
Confirm no 

internet connection 
at home, or a 

connection is too 
slow for learning.

2
Commit to safe 

keeping and 
responsibly 

using hotspot.

3
Share the location 

where the hotspot will 
be used. 

Parents/caregivers 
sign-up through  
their school district.

Mobile hotspots will be shipped in May 2021, and can be used  
wherever the student is learning! Data plans will end June 2022.




